
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:42:05 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 11:54 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Jeff Albanese

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Let's face it! Natural gas distribution has become an essential service for most of the population. As the most
common method of heating a home in this country, the supporting infrastructure has long been promoted to the point
where it's difficult to find a house that doesn't have a forced-air gas furnace. Not everyone has the resources to
change to an alternate method of heating a home ie. heat pump, geothermal, or hydro, for that matter. Many are
having difficulty just feeding their families. So when I see Enbridge paying dividends consistently, buying up
energy companies all over North America, and compensating their executives between 1 and 5 million dollars per
year, I have to ask, is this really necessary? Gas rates are already too high.
Enbridge should do some soul-searching and look within to reduce its overhead instead of nickel and diming its
captive customer base. I oppose the approval of this application.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --
https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/comment-form/2022_Q3_Shareholders_Report_EN_0.pdf




